
                                                            

 

                           STUDY VISIT WITHIN THE PARTNERSHIP WITH PESTALOZZI FOUNDATION 

Between 25th-27th November 2016 took place the mobility of 17 teachers from Bucharest  in the 

study visit organized in Baia de Fier, Gorj county. 

The study visit is the result of the educational partnership between the Teacher Training Centre(TTC) 

of Bucharest and Pestalozzi Foundation.  Its aim was the exchange of good practices between the 

target group, teachers from Bucharest who had participated in the training session about 

“Intercultural education for a new school” offered by TTC, and their fellow teachers from Polovragi 

and Baia de Fier involved in “zefiR”, a project supported by Swiss funds. 

The 3 objectives of the study visit were: 

1. To raise awareness about the project infrastructure/objectives/outcomes 

2. To facilitate exchange of good intercultural education practices with local teachers/Rroma 

students and their parents 

3. To reflect and debrief on the results of the project implementation in Baia de Fier, Gorj 

county 

 

The results of the visit were: 

 

1. Diplomas 

2. Certificates  

3. The project guide for teachers/principals and local decision makers “Intercultural education 

in multiethnic communities” 

 

 

 

 

 


